
 

   

 
4 March 2014 
 
 
The Manager 

Company Announcements Office 

ASX Limited 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Change in Substantial Holder Notice – Form 604 for Jungle Creek Gold Mines Pty Ltd 

 

Dear Sir  

Please find attached a Change of Substantial Holding Notice for Jungle Creek Gold Mines Pty Ltd 

(“Jungle Creek”) a related party of Western Areas former Chairman Terry Streeter. 

Jungle Creek advised that the transactions were completed to provide financial capacity for 

exploration projects in Brazil and debt retirement.  There are currently no further transactions 

pending. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Joseph Belladonna 

Company Secretary 
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